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Dunkettle Interchange Project  
Upgrade Dunkettle to a largely free-flow interchange to alleviate traffic congestion.  

 

• In the area North of the Pfizer plant, piling works have been 

completed and pile heads are currently being exposed. Works here 

are likely to continue until December 2020 but with no disruption to 

traffic anticipated. See photograph below. 

 



 

 

 Pile heads exposed in preparation for concreting works 

 

• Rock material will be delivered to site for a number of weeks, starting 

from Tuesday 27th October, 2020. Access to site will be via the new 

roundabout on the R623 Little Island Regional Road and no 

disruption to traffic is anticipated. 

 

 

• Website information , https://www.dunkettle.ie/ will be updated 

over the early days of next week to take account of recent 

developments on the Scheme. 

  

• We understand that the East Cliff Road will be closed to traffic during 

daylight hours on Tuesday 27th to facilitate final surfacing works and 

diversions will be signposted. 

 



 

• As a matter of general interest and with thanks to one of our 

subscribers, the photograph below shows the Dunkettle Junction in 

the early 1970s. 

 

 

 

Dunkettle Junction 197? 

 

 

 

N40 Intelligent 

Transport Systems 



 

N40 Intelligent Transport Systems 

 

Installation of gantry mounted Variable Message Signs and other 

infrastructure to display traffic information such as journey times. 

 

 

• Works at the three locations between the Jack Lynch Tunnel and 

Bloomfield Interchange will continue under hard shoulder closures , 

with no disruption to traffic anticipated. 

  

• Additional Variable Message Signs on the N40 will “Go Live” over 

the coming weeks and additional ITS equipment will be installed at 

the various locations over the coming months. 

  

• We understand that the Jack Lynch Tunnel will be reduced to 1 lane 

in each direction in a contraflow arrangement over the Bank Holiday 

weekend from 9pm on today, Friday 23rd October to 5am on Tuesday 

27th October and motorists are urged to take particular note of 

temporary signage in the area. The contraflow arrangement is being 

implemented to facilitate maintenance works. 

 

 

 

As always, if there are any queries or comments in

relation to these works, please contact us at:

Phone: 1800 810077 (at any

time),  Email: roadconstruction@ccc-site.com. 

  

Further information on the Dunkettle Scheme can be 

accessed www.dunkettle.ie. 

Real time traffic information can be accessed 

via www.dunkettletraffic.ie or on the Dunkettle Live 

App (Apple App store and Google Play store). 

New subscribers to the newsletter can 

register: www.dunkettle.ie/newslettersignup 

 



 

 

Your email address is on a list that we use to keep you informed on the progress on the 

N40 and Dunkettle Interchange works. 

 

Want to change how you receive these emails? 

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list. 

  
  

 

 

 


